
 

 

 

 

August 23, 2016 

 

Commissioner Clayton Christian 

Office of the Commissioner of Higher Education  

Montana University System  

Helena, MT 59620-3201 

 

Dear Commissioner Christian: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I provide Montana Tech’s annual report required by BOR Policy 901.9. This 

report details where Montana Tech funds are directed at the Foundation and provides a useful summary of 

our fundraising activity. The document also lists where funds raised by the Foundation are being utilized 

on the campus. We will provide our audited financials when they become available in October.    

 

The past year was another, historic year for the Montana Tech Foundation. The success is attributed to a 

highly engaged board of directors, campus community, and advancement team.  This fiscal year was also 

very challenging for many of our donors, friends and industry partners, but through it all our giving 

pipelines continued to grow and new donors are engaging.  

 

The Natural Resource Research Center (NRRC) is complete and being utilized by our outstanding 

students. The NRRC is a critical component to our overall vision to improve student space on campus. 

The benefits of improved place on campus will be furthered in the near future as construction has begun 

on the Living Learning/Student Success Center (LLC/SSC). The LLC/SSC is the largest capital project in 

the history of the school. It truly is a great time to be an Oredigger!  

 

We continue to advance our campaign to recruit, retain, educate, prepare and graduate students that will 

positively impact our communities, state and nation. Our campaign continues to advance with a strong 

push towards more recruitment scholarships. When we are finished, the final outcome from the campaign 

will be great facilities and increased scholarship support to provide a top level accessible learning 

experience to eager minds.   

 

Please know that your assistance in the past year is truly appreciated. Thank you for all your help on the 

Be the first – Chase your dreams Butte Initiative. We are honored to partner with Montana Tech and are 

committed to our outstanding institution. Should you have any questions, please feel free to call anytime.    

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

 

 

Joe McClafferty 

President, Montana Tech Foundation  

Vice Chancellor for Advancement and University Relations  
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